
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sat, 15 May 2004 21:26:47 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Time is indeed rare for me these days.  That's why projects that should get off the ground fairly

speakers and I haven't even had time to do working drawings of them yet.  People are working

"Symbol" as your font and type a lowercase "p."  You'll also need to make sure that the browser
window is using UTF-8 encoding (set in "View - Encoding - Unicode UTF-8" in your browser). 
This is supposed to be automatically done by the forum software here, and it is written to do that. 
But Sheri has to do some work on the server to make it happen.It used to work on the
development box, but stopped when she moved to the production box.  It's been sort of low on the
list of priorities, so I haven't pressed the issue.  But I'm anxious for her to solve it since until that's

UTF-8.
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